9th July, 1918.

Dear Sir,

1 am in receipt of your letter of the 1l4th ultimo
forwarding a freeboard report for the 8.8, "“I. M. FLAGIER"®,
and in reply thereto I have to inform you that the freeb oards
recommended on the report have been approved by the Committee
and the usual letters of assignment despatched to the
Builders and t0 the Society's Surveyors at Newport News.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The Seecretary, Secrotary.
NEW YORK.
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